
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 97.6%  Kingfishers 98.6% Jackdaws 97.1% Hummingbirds 97.2% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.7% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

Parent Breakfasts Please note that we have had to postpone the parent breakfasts on 5th 

October (Kingfishers), 19th October (Jackdaws) and 16th November (Hummingbirds).   

Apologies for an inconvenience caused. 

 

Vacancy There is a live advert for a Chef Manager on the educationjobfinder.org.uk and the 

indeed website, please share with friends and family.  Please speak with Miss Stedman if you 

would like more information. 

 

Barford Vacancy  Barford have vacancies for a Classroom Assistant / MSA and an MSA / 

After School Club playworker, both are on  educationjobfinder.org.uk. Please speak with Miss 

Stedman if you would like more information. 

 

The Friends They are an amazing bunch of parents who have brought together parents, 

teachers and our pupils to raise fund and strengthen the school community.  Without them we 

would have no school discos, no school bus, no Christmas raffle and no trim trail.  Can you help 

make an important contribution to the school, which ultimately benefits the children?  If you 

can give any amount of time, it would be very much appreciated.  It may be that you only want 

to get involved in one or two events and that would be great.  If you are interested, please 

email ….  Or speak to Rachel or Kate.   

 

Cartons of Drink and Tuck Please note that you must add an amount to ParentMail to 

cover the cost of any tuck or drinks that your child will be having.  Tuck and drinks are not 

included in the Governments Universal Free school meals scheme for Reception, Year 1 and 2.  
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If you do not wish your child to order tuck or cartons of drink, can you please let the Office 

know.   

 

Parents Evening This will take place on 14th and 15th November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 31st October though ParentMail.  Afterschool club will 

be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Bad Debt Policy Please note that if a family has incurred a debt for school lunches and/or 

drinks, school will stop providing lunches and drinks until full or part payment has been 

received.  The limit is as follows- 

School Lunches a debt of £24 

Drinks cartons at lunchtime a debt of £5 

Tuck a debt of £5 

If you are experiencing difficulties, please contact the Office in confidence. 

 

Reminders Please clearly label up all items of uniform.  We already have a big box of lost 

property with no names! 

 

Bawburgh village fireworks This will take place on Saturday 4th November from 6 pm.  

This year tickets should be purchased in advance. You can either -

email bvhchair@gmail.com with your ticket requests (max 6 per booking), or speak to Kate 

Smallwood, Rachel Scott (year 4 parents), Sam Palmer (yr 1 and 5) or Jo Carlick (year 2) on the 

playground as they will have tickets available. 

Adults £5, children £3, under 3’s free 

 

Diary Dates 16th/17th October Bikeability Yr 5 
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